We the people of Mendocino County said NO to expanding cannabis into our rangelands in 2016
by voting down Measure AF.

Please DO NOT ignore the will of the people by allowing expanded cannabis operations into all
our rural rangeland in a time of certain drought. Mendocino County is in a STAGE 3 drought,
and will take YEARS to recover from.

There is already difficulty in enforcing the ordinances you have on the books currently. Where
will you gain the resources to enforce even larger grows?

Now is the time to say NO again to Big Grows and YES to protecting our family farms,
rangeland, scarce water resources, and particularly our LOCAL economy.

Please do not put profit over people at the expense of wildlife, public safety and the environment.
Please represent, honor and protect our small growers, family farms and local economy, not large
cannabis profiteers.

Thank you,
Kyra Rice



